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January 9, 2012

Dear Friends and Family,

Greetings 1n the name of our Blessed Lord, Jesus Christ! As we look back upon 2011, we can only
say that we have been blessed. The Lord provided a wonderful newer vehicle for us to travel in,
sold our home, and increased our needed support by 21%. We are currently at 73%! We have a
busy spring ahead of us and praying that the rest will be raised.

In November I had a molar extracted and an abscess developed. The abscess caused my throat
and neck to swell severely making i1t hard to swallow and eating was very painful. I ended up
having to go to the ER and needed an oral surgeon to drain the abscess. Soon after, the pain and
swelling vanished. The Lord truly took care of me during that trial.

Before Thanksgiving, my grandmother passed away after a lengthy battle with cancer. We were
able to be home, and to be a comfort to my parents and family. My grandmother trusted Christ
several years ago and her wish was for me to do the funeral. I was able to officiate and preach
her funeral because of much prayer and the grace of God. During the invitation, I saw at least
one person raise their hand for salvation. It truly was the hardest sermon I have had to preach,
but I am thankful that the Lord gave me the opportunity to give the Gospel to my family again.

In December, we were able to be home all month. I wanted last month to be a month with family
for Jennifer and me. We are very thankful to have been able to spend Christmas with our loved
ones. Since the holidays are now over, we are ready to get back on the deputation trail.

We are very excited about what 2012 will bring. Our greatest hope is to finish deputation and to
be in Ireland by this summer. Everything is in the Lord’s timing and we are praying that He will
reveal to us the exact time frame that He wants us to be in Ireland.

Please continue to pray for traveling mercies this winter. In the next two months we will be in
West Virginia, Maryland, Kentucky, and North Carolina. We want to say thank you to those
who sent us Christmas cards and special Christmas gifts. Thank you for your faithful prayers
and support! We appreciate the love and sacrifice you bestow to the Lord on our behalf and
never take 1t lightly.

Y our missionaries to Ireland,

Andrew and Jennifer Day
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